HOMEWORK Y2

In homework diaries, you will have been provided with logins for:

Education City — English, maths and science

We have uploaded Year 2 specific content on to Education City under the MyCity area. We have
chosen these activities as they reflect the areas we have covered so far in English, Maths and
Science. https://www.educationcity.com/

My USO - range of subjects

The MyUSO website is full of wonderful resources for a range of different subjects should you wish
to cover other subjects in addition to Education City.

https://my.uso.im/

EXPECTATIONS for the week in English, Maths and Science
e At least 3 maths activities (from Education City)

e At least 3 English activities (from Education City)

e At least 3 Science activities (from Education City)

DAILY READING/SPELLING

e Read for 20 minutes every day (e-books can be found at https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-
home/reading/ once you set up a free account)

e To help your children with their spelling, please continue to go over the 300 High Frequency
Words and test them regularly. We have been focusing on prefixes and suffixes. We will attach a
list of words for you to revise with your child. Continue to practise spelling the days of the week,
months of the year, shapes and numbers.

RE

In RE, we are focusing on the Easter Story. Please create a poster, leaflet, booklet or make a scene
depicting the Easter story. This needs to include all of Holy Week, from Palm Sunday — Easter
Sunday. We would like your child to bring this in to share with the class.



https://www.educationcity.com/
https://my.uso.im/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/reading/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/reading/

HISTORY/ART and DT we are currently looking at the Great Fire of London. We thought it would be a
good idea for the children to create a house at home. In the summer term, we are hoping that the
fire brigade will join us for an afternoon, to burn the houses down.

In addition, we will also provide some practise style SATs papers, for you to complete with your
child. We will also include some handwriting sheets for your child to practise. Your child needs to
bring the papers back with them on their return to school.

We will share all projects when we return.

Many thanks for your continued support,
Mrs Brown and Miss Gannon



